
. 
Kerala State Council for 

Science, Technology and Environment 
KscST 

No.19/FSHP/2016/KSCSTE 24 March 2017 

Dear Ms Aswathy, 

I am pleased to inform you that you are selected for the KSCSTE Research Felowship 

for the year 2016 in the Life Science on the basis of the written examination and the 

interview held at Sastrabhavan, Pattom, Thiruvananthapuram. Congratulations! 

This letter may be treated as the formal offer for the fellowship. You may communicate 

your acceptance of the same as per the terms and conditions, which is enclosed along 

with this, for initiating further action in this regard. Your acceptance must reach this 

office on or before April 8, 2017, failing which will be presumed that you are not

accepting the fellowship and the same will be offered to the candidate ranked next. 

With best wishes for a fruitful academic career. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. S. Pradeep Kumar 
Director

To 

Ms Aswathy K 

Kunnummal Veedu 

Panappuzha 
Payyannur, 670306 
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